
Safety, health and the environment are of fundamental 
importance to the Rieter Group. Rieter therefore pursues 
an integrated corporate policy, focusing on the following 
key areas:

•	 Safe products and working conditions at all Rieter 
locations

•	 Sustainable and efficient use of resources over the 
entire life cycle

•	 Compliance with applicable legal requirements and 
Rieter’s internal guidelines 

The company actively addresses this by regularly review­
ing and analyzing its goals, with the safety of people and 
products being the top priority. Work processes are con­
stantly reviewed and improved as required, thus guaran­
teeing compliance with all safety standards.

Rieter is committed to sustainable development that 
creates added value for shareholders, customers and em­
ployees in the long term. The company minimizes environ­
mental pollution and strives to conserve natural resources 
at all times. This is reflected in the choice of materials 
and the optimization of production processes, including 
disposal and recycling.

Added to this is the consistent integration of safety and 
environmental aspects in research and development for 
all company products. To achieve these goals, Rieter not 
only works closely with suppliers and customers, but also 
advises and supports them.

The safety, health and environmental mission statement of 
the Rieter Group is anchored in the entire organizational 
structure – and is actively communicated, coached and 
monitored.
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